
From: Ronald E. Jacquart [mailto:rejacquart@jmtaxllc.com]  
Sent: Saturday, March 06, 2021 8:42 AM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Project At Juneau And Van Buren 
 
I want you to know that I am very much in favor of the above stated project.  It will more than enhance 
our neighborhood.  I have resided at City Green for over 10 years and it will remain my residence 
because of all of the planned improvements taking place.  Especially the one above.   
 
Sincerely  
 
RE Jacquart  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


